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5th February 2015
DFPC
Village Centre

Princetown

Dear Committee

Each year we like to take the children on their annual outing to the Pony Centre. To enable us to do this we ask a different organisation each year if they would kindly donate some money to enable this to happen. 
We hire a small coach for the journey and then we have the price of the entrance. 

The children have a really good fun day out as well as learning a lot about the ponies and other animals they have at the centre. The workers at the centre are very good with the children and they bring out a lamb, a rabbit, a guinea pig and a mouse for them all to hold and stroke.  They are given sheets of paper where they have to tick off each animal when they see it.  There are swings and slides to play on after lunch.
We will be aiming to go to the Pony Centre at the end of April and hope that you can consider our request.

With Best wishes
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Sheila Manning

Chair

Princetown Preschool

